

Subject: Request to Allocate Additional Major Event Grant Funds to 2025 Food & Farm Fest



Thank you for advising us that Council has approved an increase of \$5,000 to the Major Event Grant Scheme, bringing the total available funding to \$25,000 per calendar year.

We would like to request that this additional funding be applied to the 2025 Food & Farm Fest to help cover the rising costs of essential services, especially traffic management and first aid. As you are aware, these costs have increased significantly since our previous event, and the additional support would greatly assist with meeting overall expenses.

Thank you for your consideration.

